
Please make April permanently Oregon’s Native Plant Appreciation Month.  This would raise 

awareness of the importance of native plants.  We are losing native plants every day.  Native 

plants are important for ecological, cultural and economic reasons.  Native plants are essential 

for many species of insects, birds and other  wildlife, they require less water, and are more fire 

resilient than many non-native species. 


